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Mike McNiven

From: NL Public Utilities Board
Sent: 2-Dec-11 1:55 PM
To: Maureen Greene; Barbara Thistle; Doreen Dray; Sam Banfield; Mike McNiven; Bobbi Smith; 

Shanna Ryan
Subject: NLH - 2012 Capital Budget Application- Phase III Schedule Comments - IC

Dear Ms. Blundon, 
 
Please excuse the relative informality of this email response, but I have reviewed the comments of 
Newfoundland Power on the Phase III schedule expressed in its letter to the Board of today’s date, and I did 
not view it as necessary or useful to say anything more than that the Industrial Customers concur with the 
position expressed by Newfoundland Power. 
 
Regards, 
 
 

 

Paul L. Coxworthy
Partner 
stewartmckelvey.com/StJohns  
D: 709.570.8830 
pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com

 
 




